
From: Judy Thorpe [mailto:JudyT@americanmarinebank.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2009 11:01 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: RIN # 3064-AD37 
 

Comment on TLGP Extension: 
 
Since the TLGP was adopted, we have enjoyed an increase in deposit and consumer 
confidence due to the increase in the coverage, especially with our higher dollar accounts.  

 
I am in favor of the second proposed alternative to extend the TAG program to June 30, 
2010.   

 
While I would prefer that the extension not involve an increase in the fees associated with 
providing this valuable coverage to our customers, it’s more important that we have the 
coverage.  

 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Judy Thorpe 
Senior Vice President 
Community Banking & Marketing Manager 
American Marine Bank 
249 Winslow Way East 
Bainbridge Island, WA 98110 
 


